
 

   

 

A letter of Invitation  
 

Dear families 

  
On Thursday 13 June 2024, we will be hosting an Options Information Evening. The evening is targeted at parents, 
carers and family members to find out about the options available when moving from Year 8 to Year 9.  
 
The evening provides an opportunity to gather information regarding the  options process and the subjects available 
to students moving into their GCSEs. We understand that this is the first major decision for our students in their 
school journey and want to encourage measured decisions through their whole support network both inside and 
outside of school. 
 
The evening will run from 17:00 to 17:45 and parents are invited to attend via the main entrance. The evening will 
consist of a presentation showcasing the subject options, information on how students will make their choices and 
subject handbooks to support the decision making. There will be an opportunity for some Q&A at the end of the 
presentation. 
 
Students had an Options Launch on Friday 13 May 2024, where subject leads presented their curriculum areas and 
students had an opportunity to see subject work and speak to current students completing the courses.  
 
The deadline for Options is Friday 21 June 2024. The Form for students to complete with their options will go live on 
Friday 14 June, the day after the information evening. 
 
Please follow the link to state your preference on attending: https://forms.office.com/e/cdgctT8kh2  
  
Yours faithfully  
 

 

  
 
 

 
 

David Hutton 

Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/cdgctT8kh2

